Notice of Public Hearing
Notice is hereby given that the Planning and Zoning Committee of the City of Minburn will conduct a public hearing April 11, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. at City Hall, Minburn Iowa, to receive comments on the following item:
Commercial Zoning for parcel # 0708151002/ 410 4th St. 
This meeting is open to the public for any comments.  If you have any questions, you can contact City Hall at 515-677-2245.


